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Summer School 
 

Just a reminder, the last day of summer school is 
Wednesday, August 20th. Please remember to turn 

in your withdrawal slips. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pulaski News! 
 

If you missed our 1st 
open house, we are 
having another open 
house on Wednesday 
August 6th from 5 PM 

until 7 PM.  
 
 
 
 

First day of Preschool 
will be Monday August 

25th. 

Theme of the Month is Watch Me Go! 
 

Infants – Look What I Can Do, Exploring New 
Things, Phonological Awareness 
Toddlers- I Can Do It, I Can Keep Trying, 
Community 
Older Toddlers and Preschool- I Can Do It, I Can 
Keep Trying, Our Community, Growing and Going 

Pre-K Counts 2025 Classroom 
 

We are looking forward to another wonderful 
year with Miss Tammy.  Pre-K Counts starts 
Thursday August 21st.  The hours are 9 AM 
until 3 PM. If you are interested in enrolling 
your child, please stop at the office.  

Birthdays 
Ashton S. 8/3 
Everleigh G. 8/13 
Brooke C. 8/14 
Mason F. 8/15 
Gracelyn K. 8/16 
Ava T. 8/18 
Mason D. 8/19 
Leo P. 8/19 
Landry B. 8/22 
Miss Ashley 8/22 
Miss Tara C. 8/26 
Ava G. 8/27 
Miss Kaylee 8/27 

Shenango Facility Hours Changing!!!! 
 

We will be changing the Shenango facility hours 
effective Thursday August 21st.  We will be open 

6 AM until 5:30 PM. 
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Ice Cream Truck 
 

The ice cream truck will be at the 
Shenango Office on  

August 1st,August 6th, August 15th 
and August 20th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: 
 

Please make sure your child has  
extra clothing here. Always check 
your Procare App for messages and 

updates.   

We will be CLOSED Monday  
September 1, 2025. 

We hope you have a safe and 
fun holiday!  

 

First day of Shenango Elementary 
School is Thursday, August 21st. 

Parents, please let us know if your 
child will be getting picked up and/or 
dropped off by the bus here at our 

Shenango Office.  
If they are, then you will need to 

contact the bus company to let them 
know at: 

724-944-6476. 
 

First Day of Preschool in the 
Shenango Office will be 
Thursday August 21st  

 

 Children that are 3 years old 
by September 1st will be part 
of the Young Preschool Class. 
 

 Children that are 4 years old 
by September 1st will be in our 
Older Preschool Class. 

 

Please remember that children need 
to be scheduled a minimum of 3 

days per week! First day of Wilmington Elementary 
School is Monday August 25th.  

Parents, please let us know if your 
child will be getting picked up 

and/or dropped off by the bus here 
at our Pulaski Office.  If they are, 

please make sure to fill out the 
request for alternate bus stop or 

bus route form and turn it into the 
elementary school office.  

 


